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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     April 14 & 15, 2018 
 

~Third Sunday of Easter ~ 
Sunday            8 & 10:30am Worship Services    

    9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Classes 

        Fellowship Hall – Pastor Rinderknecht – Lessons on Personal Witness 

        Classroom by the Sanctuary – Pastor Keinath – Sunday School for Parents 

Monday  7:00pm LWML Meeting 

Adult Instruction Class  (In the Sanctuary this week) 

Tuesday  6:00am Men’s Bible Study 

9:00am Quilting 

    7:00pm Ladies’ Small Group 

Wednesday 8:30am Chapel at Trinity Lutheran School 

    1:30pm ‘Wrinkled Righteous’ Senior Group Game Day – in the Fellowship Hall 

6:30pm FIRE Youth Group 

Thursday  10:30am Bible Study 

Saturday  5:00pm Worship Service with Communion 

 

     

         
     

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Arlen & Yvonne Kammerzell in 

loving memory of Arlen’s parents, George & Clara 

Kammerzell. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Karianna Jinguji, Sheryl Scheafer’s sister-in-law 

Vicki Ungefug, Ted & Sonja Kober’s son David, 

Dave Sellers, Lynn Shafer, Mary Jane Muth, and 

Stephanie Edgar (our 8th grade teacher) who has 

received a call to teach 5th grade at Grace Lutheran 

School in Jacksonville, FL. 
 

       Church League Softball!! 

Men’s & Coed Teams!! 
 

Sign-up Sheets are in the 

Narthex! 

         Deadline is THIS Sunday, April 15th! 

 

LaVIE BABY BOTTLES - "Thank You" to all 

who have prepared a donation and returned your 

baby bottle to LaVie, a life affirming ministry in 

Billings.   If you have not picked up a bottle, we ask  

 

 

 

you to consider a donation.  Thank you.  Please 

return all bottles by next week-end, April 21-22.  

 

The LADIES SMALL GROUP Bible Study that 

meets every Tuesday evening at TYM Square is 

currently studying a series called, “A Man Named 

Martin” – Part 1 (which has 5 sessions).  Each study 

has a video which is 20-30 minutes long, and a 

study guide (paper or download) is available.  If 

you’d be interested in this study, please feel free to 

join them at TYM on Tuesdays at 7pm! 

 

WRINKLED RIGHTEOUS SENIOR GROUP 

Medora Musical Trip - June 26 & 27, 2018 

Trip includes transportation, meals, the Musical, 

hotel, tour of the local Chateau, and the creation 

museum in Glendive.  Total cost of $350.  Contact 

Bill Crago to reserve your space.  (406-248-3867) 

 
THANK YOU!  “I would like to thank everyone at 

Trinity Lutheran Church and School for their 

prayers and cards for safe surgery and fast healing.  

By God's grace, all is going well.”    

                                                       ~Marsha Runge 
 



 

FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $  1,431,479 

Actual Church/School Income  (7/1/17-4/8/18) $  1,376,071 
Actual Church/School Expenses (7/1/17-4/8/18) $  1,271,208 
                                A difference of :                               $     104,863   
  

Budgeted Offering Target  (Through March 2018) $     705,666 

Actual Offering  (Through March 2018) $     692,947 

                                A difference of: $      -12,719   
  

April Target Offering $       76,725 

Needed Per Week $       15,345 

Actual Offerings in April (2 of 5 weeks) $       37,941 
  

Expansion Offering  (March 31 & April 8, 2018)  $         1,757 
YTD Expansion Offering  (July 1–April 8) $       47,393 

 

Last Week’s Attendance – April 7 & 8, 2018 

Saturday Worship Service 108 

Sunday Worship Services 261 

Total Attendance Last Week 369 

Sunday School 47 
Adult Bible Classes 88 
 

Offering Counters for April 15th: 
   Carol Corder, Liz Clark & Deb White 

Offering Counters for April 22nd: 
   Susan Loomans, Roxy Klundt & Allie Hein 

    

HILDA HUBER’S 90th BIRTHDAY!! 

Hilda Huber, who moved to Oregon 6 years ago to 

be near family, will turn 90 in May. Her family is 

planning a celebration for her in June, and they 

would very much like Hilda to receive 90 birthday 

cards!! (If you know Hilda, you know how much 

she will enjoy this!) Please send your cards for 

Hilda by June 1st to:  

Hilda Huber  

c/o Barbara Pearson  

4535 S.E. Conway Street  

Milwaukie, OR 97222  
Thank you so much! A card from her friends at 

Trinity will mean so much to Hilda!  

(She misses all of you!) 

 

Questions from the 100th Anniversary 

Committee:  Does anyone out there remember 

when the worship services spoken in German were 

stopped?  Please call Dr. Ken Kosche if you have 

any input (534-4380).  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LWML Meeting on Monday, April 16th, 7pm 

Program:  Kristin LaVe’ 

“Music for Every Season of Life” 

 

Church Work Day Scheduled! 
Saturday, May 5, 2018 

Starting at 8am...but come any time! 
The Properties Board has scheduled a Work Day for 

Saturday, May 5, starting at 8am.  

Please join us for outside spring 

clean-up, installing air 

conditioners, window cleaning, 

etc.!  Bring work gloves, yard 

tools, etc. Thank you for helping 

us keep our church looking its 

best!  We appreciate you! 

 

Come join the Senior's Wrinkled Righteous Card 

Party on Wednesday, April 18th, from 1:30-3:30 at 

Trinity's basement.  Pinochle….an LCMS 

sanctioned card game.  See you there!  Bill Crago.   

 

Retirement Celebration for Connie Klundt! Join 

us on Sunday, April 29, at 9:30am in the 

Fellowship Hall as we thank God for Connie. She 

doesn’t want a party, but we want to at least have a 

chance to say “Thank You” for 9 years of service 

and blessing as our church secretary (and maybe to 

eat a little cake ).  At the gathering there will be a 

card basket for those who would like to offer a 

personal note or gift to Connie.  Her last day in the 

office will be Friday, April 27, so please stop in 

these next two weeks and say goodbye to Connie 

and hello to Debbie Hartford, our new secretary! 

 

 


